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October 17, 2023

Dear Holland Families,

As part of School Violence Awareness Week, we would like to share a Behavioral Health Toolkit
resource with you. It was provided to us by The Society for the Prevention of Teen Suicide and
the Department of Children and Families as a means to help educate parents and caregivers
about the system of care and mental health services for all children in New Jersey.

Please review the resources provided in this link. https://sptsusa.org/parents/
Paper copies will be available at parent teacher conferences and upon request.

We are also available as a source of support to all students at Holland Township School. If you
have any questions or concerns or would like to inquire about supportive counseling services,
please reach out to Kristen Deniz or Jennifer Leap. We thank you for working together with
Holland Township School staff and to help prevent school violence.

Sincerely,

Kristen Deniz
kdeni@hollandschool.org x6319

Jennifer Leap
jleap@hollandschool.org x6317

School Counselors

710 Milford Warren Glen Road, Milford, NJ 08848
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